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English 

Year 1  children have been 

comparing two  

stories and thinking about 

the different  

characters and settings in 

each story. The children first  

designed their own character and then their 

own setting. They wrote super 

sentences to describe them. We have settings 

with aliens, scary  

dinosaurs, enormous caves, 

deep dark jungles and lava 

spitting volcanoes.  

 

Maths 

We have some great  

budding mathematicians in our Class 2 and this 

week we looked at number bonds to 10 well as 

lots of adding using a number line.  Look at us 

playing ZAP the Number!  

What are we doing next week..? 
 

HEAR US ROAR!!  

 
 

English 

The children are very excited about our new topic  

and are showing great interest in all the different 

animals. We will continue with our fantasy setting 

and use a box of interesting objects to help us 

write our own story. We will also be completing 

our second session of ‘Exciting  

Writing’. The reception children will explore the 

book ‘Going on a Bear Hunt’ by Michael Rosen. 

 

Maths 

 

In Maths we will be looking more closely at the 

value of each digit in a number. We will also be 

looking at telling the time using analogue clocks 

and drawing different times on pictures of clocks. 

Please look at the clock at home and see if you 

can help your child with the hours and hands.  

Reception children can play ‘What’s the Time Mr 

Wolf?’ 

 

Topic  

 

In topic we will be beginning to think of different 

activities that we do with members of our family. 

 

In Science  

We will be looking how to describe the weather 

and how the weather changes through the  

seasons. 

 

In Geography we will be starting to look at where 

different dinosaurs lived around the world. 

 

Week beginning 5th October  

 
Monday: Library books  

Tuesday: Forest Schools—Reception  

Wednesday: PE kit, spelling and homework books 

Thursday: Flapjack day, bring 50p if you would like a 

drink or flapjack at playtime 

Friday: P.E kit 

 

Please remember to bring your book bag to school 

with your reading record each day. 

The reception 

children loved  

designing their 

own volcano for 

our story setting. 


